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Immunizations: California law requires that, before 
children under the age of eighteen may be admitted 
to any Cal
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Visiting the School: Visitors are welcome to the 
school, however, for the safety of all students, all 
visitors must check in at the office, sign in and wear 
a visitor badge while on campus. At the end of the 
visit, parents must return to the office to sign out 
and return their visitor badge. 
 
Observing a Classroom: If parents are wishing to 
observe their child’s classroom, they will need to 
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Birthdays: Suggestions for celebrating your child’s 
birthday are non-perishable items such as pencils, 
bookmarks, etc.  Purchasing a book for the 
classroom in your child’s honor or having your child 
read their favorite book in class is another way to 
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IB Learner Profile Traits: 
In addition to educating the whole child, we will be 
implementing school wide IB Learner Profile Traits, 
which consists of ten attributes: Caring, 
Knowledgeable, Open-Minded, Reflective, Balanced, 
Communicators, Risk-Takers, Principled, Inquirers & 
Thinkers. All school wide and classroom guidelines 
will be modeled on these themed traits. Adhering to 
all school and classroom policies will enable your 
child to have a successful and rewarding school year. 
 
We value mutual respect, no put downs, honesty, a 
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